

SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING RESEARCH COUNCIL  
RUTHERFORD APPLETON LABORATORY

COMPUTING DIVISION

DISTRIBUTED INTERACTIVE COMPUTING NOTE 829

Notes of a meeting of the organising committee for the  
BCS FACS/SERC Workshop on Program Specification and  
Verification held on 27th March 1983

issued by  
D A Duce

11th April 1983

---

Distribution: R W Witty  
D A Duce  
Programme Committee  
Tech Mtgs Prog Spec & Verif file

Present R J Cunningham  
B Sufrin  
D A Duce  
D Simpson  
T Denvir  
I D Cottam

The following points arose:

1. Dr R W Witty would be invited to chair the Monday evening session.
2. The following rapporteurs would be invited:  

|           |         |                                     |
|-----------|---------|-------------------------------------|
| Monday    | am      | Martin Sadler                       |
|           | pm      | Alan Wills                          |
|           | evening | John Cooke                          |
| Tuesday   | am      | Martin Spivey                       |
| Wednesday | am      | Shirley Williams                    |
|           | pm      | David Duce (Jim Cunningham reserve) |
3. Robin Milner has agreed to speak if Huet does not arrive.
4. Brian Wichman's paper has been included in one of the small working group sessions.
5. Jim Cunningham and Colin Runciman to arrange an announcement about demonstrations.
6. Working Group Chairmen to meet in bar at end of Monday evening session.
7. Notices to be placed outside lecture theatre for attendees to sign up for working groups.
8. Each working group should nominate its own reporter. Reporters to be told they must produce a report of their group for publication.
9. BCS FACS AGM to be held on Monday evening at 7.00 pm (prior to evening session).
10. Jim Cunningham is meeting Heydon/Wiley to discuss publication of the proceedings. An alternative possibility is the CUP are trying to establish a Lecture Note Series and may be interested.